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Whist I appreciate that the variation in colour is done as to mimic stonework; this effect is very difficult to
achieve. As the majority of the elevation to which the orangery will attach is constructed in brick, I have
concerns that a variation in colour will not sit well with the existing materials. Typically orangeries attached to
brick buildings are white, with coloured orangeries more common on stone or white washed buildings. Bearing
in mind the information submitted I would prefer for the whole development to be consistently white painted to
the timber sections. I believe this will achieve a better finish and not be at odds with the host building.
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